Oahe ABATE Dec. 4th meeting at Kevin's Shop

President Brandon Butler called the meeting to order with 6 officers and 7 members present. Treasure Steve was absent so there was no Treasure report. Secretaries report was noted and accepted.

State Rep. Joe reported that Legislative Days is Friday Jan. 21st at the Legion. We will once again be cooking the meal that evening. Joe is looking for someone to head a committee to to plan the meal. It was voted that we donate \$500 to Impact and \$300 to the State ABATE fund.

Old Business - Christmas Party at Bogey's Bar Friday Dec. 10th. We had a pot luck supper and played some games. There were many door prizes given out to all that were there. The winners of the raffle tickets were: 1st Place - Lisa Stoltenberg, 2nd Place - Robert Seveing, 3rd Place - Mike Aasby. The 2 Mystery Boxes were won by Kevin Schaffer and Steve Schwellenbach. Steve redonated his to raffle off again, and the winner was Koz. The 50/50 winner was Dawn Trapp.

Then Sat. Dec. 11th was supposed to be the annual toy run. Maybe because of the weather there were only 4 people in attendance so it was cancelled. It is hoping to be rescheduled before christmas.

Next meeting will be Jan 8th at Kevin's shop - Mower's and More - at 6:30pm. Let's do the pot luck again.

Tonna motioned to adjourn the meeting and JB second it. The 50/50 ticket winner was Koz for \$18.00 and the SOL winner was Koz also for \$142.00. I guess it was his lucky night.

Stay safe, Tina